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Merry springtime to our Andover 
Glen friends and neighbors. It 
looks like we are already in full 
summer mode! 
  
This newsletter contains 
important updates on a number 
of fronts, so we encourage you to 
read it thoroughly.   
 
Also, a big thank you to Mike 
Zabinski and ML Hanson for hand 
sewing close to 60 cotton masks 
for the Andover Glen residents. 
Susan Stracy was also busy 
helping to sew masks for our 
neighbors at Shalom Park.   
 
These acts of kindness are 
welcome signs of how people pull 
together in a crisis and I am glad 
to live in a neighborhood where 
we look out for each other.   
  
On another note, our Andover 
Glen monthly board meetings will 
be taking place via Zoom for the 
foreseeable future.   

 
If you have issues or topics for 
the board to discuss, please 
reach out to any board member 
or submit your inquiry on the 
Andover Glen website using the 
contact form.   
 
We are dedicated to responding 
promptly and thoughtfully to 
homeowner’s ideas and issues. 
  
Have a safe & happy spring & 
summer! 
 
 
A Note from the Treasurer 
 
It’s that time of year again.   
 
The Andover Glen Homeowners’ 
association will be sending out 
our dues in the next two weeks, 
which should be paid on or 
before July 1, 2020.   
 
Please let us know if you have 
any issue paying these on time, 
and please continue to do your 
part to keep these dues down.
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Dumpster & Shredder Days 

Our annual dumpster days are 
maintained for the weekend of 
June 12, and as usual it will be 
located in front of the entrance 
to the Andover Glen park.    

We will let you know what the 
protocol will be once we receive 
information from Republic 
Services, and we urge everyone 
to be respectful and considerate 
of your neighbors by following all 
the safety rules.   

We will also have a shredder 
available from 11:00 AM to 01:00 
PM on June 13, which will be 
located on the corner of Carson 
Street v& Layton Drive.   

Please remember to abide by the 
distancing rules of 6 feet 
between people. 

Community Garden 

There are still 5 plots available at 
the community garden.  

If you have never participated in 
it before, this is your opportunity 
to get in on a really great family 
friendly activity while saving 
yourself the hassle of having to 
go to the grocery store for fresh 
vegetables.   

The cost is only $15 per plot; if 
you are interested please contact 
Andrea Levine or use the quick 
contact form from the website at 
www.andoverglen.org.   

Upcoming Events 

We are sorry to have had to 
cancel our annual Easter egg hunt 
this year due to COVID-19, but 
are still hopeful that we might be 
able to have our annual summer 
picnic.   

Since it is usually held during the 
second half of August, we will 
postpone our decision to a later 
time.  

We are committed to keeping 
everyone as our first priority, so 
please stay tuned and keep your 
fingers crossed! 

Important Trash Pick-Up 
Information 

Despite notifying everyone 
multiple times of the new trash 
and recycle collection rules from 
Republic Services, a few 
households are still not following 
the proper guidelines. 

Please review these below as it 
impacts the safety of their 
employees. 

1.  Put out the Republic Service 
containers only; no personal trash 
containers or bags.   

2.  If you have additional trash, 
use the recycle bin and put a 
note on it that states “trash” for 
the driver to pick it up. 

3. Space your bins appropriately 
so the arm of the truck can pick 
them.  

The drivers will skip houses not 
abiding by these directives. 

Friendly Reminders 

Please slow down while driving in 
the neighborhood. There are lots 
of people, children and pets in 
the streets.  
 
The posted speed limit in the 
neighborhood is 25 MPH, and 15 
MPH around corners. 
  
Dog Walkers please pick up after 
your dogs. 

There are plenty of bags around 
the parks, or you can bring your 
own.  
  
Since we are all living with a lot 
of anxiety and uncertainty these 
days, please remember that 
everyone handles things 
differently, but everyone 
responds well to kindness.   
 
This might be a good opportunity 
for all of us to help our neighbors 
in any way we can while always 
keeping a safe distance.  
 
Social distancing doesn’t mean 
you cannot be neighborly. 
  
Keep the architectural forms 
coming; we have received several 
change requests in the last few 
weeks, so thank you to all those 
who have followed the proper 
procedure.  
 
Per our covenants, please 
complete an ARC (Architectural 
Change Request) form, available 
on the website at 
www.andoverglen.org, prior to 
doing the work, and submit it to 
Dave Estes for approval. 
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